Recent activities
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Activities from March to August 2017

3A MAR

TErexE - ZHEZR During the meeting, the Police provided the latest
ARE4E S AT /B E  Update on complaint statistics and progress with

S ur AN e A s .= investigating complaints arising from the Occupy
2 ﬁ ;ﬁ & ;Z '@L at %ﬁ( % X DE Movement and the Mong Kok Riot. Both
Dk F ’ == HEF BRI parties then exchanged views on enhancing the
IR B RZATR, - efficiency of vetting complaint cases.
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4F APR

B P s — - —HE (EEEEE @) o Bk The twenty-first issue of the IPCC Newsletter was released. Mr Larry
BXrBEEERENERTHRAT @ 817 Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman), accompanied by Mr Daniel Mui (Deputy
SRS o AEE N BEHE RS E BRI Secretary-General, Operations), hosted a media briefing to present the

= e . . cover story on complaint cases relating to off-duty police officers. Other
g:]g qFL= ® H = N 5 i . . .
- ’f\i‘?%”ﬂ%ﬁg;m@”ﬂméﬁfAﬁM*ﬁ contents of the Newsletter included the sharing from nine new Members
ZEDZMAREENEE - REEEITHME o their appointments, and the Council’'s recent stakeholder engagement
R EMBAEEE o activities.
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9 May -
16 June

RTICREFNENKRE  HEDLL  HHERL  BEBLLEROEEMER  #
TAVIZENARDRIZE B - AN - AEMEER - B - B RKT RS
REEZEGMBEREZES  MAEESN TEMRITHMERBRFERHIE -

In order to strengthen engagement with stakeholders, Ms Ann So Lai-chun, Dr Eric Cheng
Kam-chung, Mr Johnny Yu Wah-yung and Mr Richard Yu (Secretary-General) introduced the
work of the IPCC and the two-tier police complaints system during visits to district schools
liaison committees/district principal associations in Kowloon City, Wong Tai Sin, Sai Kung and
Tseung Kwan O, Kwun Tong, Wan Chai and Sham Shui Po, from early-May to mid-June.
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5A MAY

MERBEEEREEZLZEZE—RE Mr Tony Tse Wai-chuen (Vice-Chairman) and
FEHTEAER - B mES®  Seven Members visited Yuen Long District. Police
2B N IEE T A A EE G representatives explained the situations regarding
s e _ ... crimes involving non-ethnic Chinese, and street
TTRAVBIFIRIN - BTy IR prostitution in the district. Both parties also
B RFBIERBR - exchanged views on recent trends in complaints.

PR A REGRGE KRR BN - H/F2016/17F E £ MR #5822
HIS BTGB E RS RN T2 -
Mr Herman Hui Chung-shing was invited by the Service Quality Wing of the Force

to attend the 2016/17 Awards Presentation Ceremony for Service Excellence and
Service Quality Award Scheme.

EEeNERTH - ZaRERIEM—LEZE A senior vetting officer and a vetting officer of the IPCC Secretariat
I RINe XA EENmR 280 EFE4 LT - attended the annual conference organised by the Canadian
Association for Civilian Oversight of Law Enforcement (CACOLE)
M B &= (Canadian Association
:" rrc?wi f Oversightﬂcfzw(Enforcement)é‘giﬁ B at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada. This year’s
N o = theme was “Civilian Oversight — Perspectives from the Inside Out”.
i RFROTIS [AREF R - ?

P The conference provided a platform for attendees to share views on
HEEREBMEFRENZEXMER ° policing and complaint handling issues.

IR -~ BREPERSTAE - BB EAE - BES
At THEXTEWERBE —RZ2HEETHR
i‘%fé%‘i%i%*ﬁ%ﬁﬁ’ﬂ@%ﬁ@ °

Ir Prof Vincent Ho, Mr Clement Chan Kam-wing, Mr
Wilson Kwong Wing-tsuen, Ms Ann Au Chor-kwan,
Ms Melissa Kaye Pang and staff from the IPCC
Secretariat took part in the Sports Day, organised
by the Police Service Quality Wing.
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BMHEERE HERIETELROEEMERS -
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Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman), Mr Tony Tse Wai-chuen (Vice-
Chairman) and Mr Richard Yu (Secretary-General) met with a delegation
led by Mr Su Quangui, head of the Supervision Committee of Guangdong
Provincial Public Security Department. The two-tier police complaints system
in Hong Kong, as well as the organisation and functions of the IPCC, were
introduced at the meeting.

ERABFEEREL  EORERMORFRAEE  LENS
FEBKPALMEN [HEBE] 518 - EESTELEER
RFERRPEL T ERES BB ER

During the joint meeting, the Police provided the latest update
on complaint statistics and presented “Project TRANSLINK?”,
an initiative to facilitate non-ethnic Chinese in seeking police
assistance. The IPCC also took the opportunity to follow up with
CAPO on the use of police body-worn cameras.
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Mr Richard Yu (Secretary-General) was invited by Ta Kung International Media College to attend a seminar with a delegation from
Yunnan Province Bureau for Letters and Calls. Mr Yu covered the work and functions of the IPCC. He also highlighted the merits
of the Hong Kong police complaints system, as well as the independence and impartiality of IPCC'’s review procedures, through
sharing real complaint cases.
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During avisit to Yaumati Kaifong Association
School, the IPCC introduced to students
ZEITmr g8 0 the two-tier police complaints system in
BHOEZERELEeRIZAET Hong Kong, by sharing real complaint
 mEA N AEER  cases endorsed by the IPCC. In the past
SRR AT o fEE T — academicl year, the Council visited a total
BiEg A E| | P of 1j primary and secondary schoolg.
5 N Looking ahead, the school programme will
N REEHIRBEER  pe expanded to enable the wider youth
TiE BEZFLFRBAEEE  community to understand the values and
E’\JEE&E&I{’E work of the IPCC.
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Miss Lisa Lau Man-man, Ms Ann Au Chor-kwan, Miss Sylvia Lee Hiu-wah and Mr
Richard Yu (Secretary-General) met with the representatives from the Society for

Community Organization, to listen to their views on the prevention of suicides in
police custody.

BAHEEFERNBRERFEES TN —EITHRS
TREFEL—BRRERARNFTEHNEMEA

At the briefing for the 1 July procession, attended by Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) and eight Members, the Police
provided the latest information on handling the public order event to be held on 1 July.

NEZEREEATZWERBE — HE’EEE SBRL T B8
ZBRAETEED ORI R - BRATESZ NS AR/ EETT
R - Bial TR EE & “1?%%%‘—3’*&

Nine Members and 17 staff from the Secretariat conducted an on-
site observation of the 1 July 2017 procession. The observation
began with a briefing at the police command centre. Members
then proceeded to the starting point of the procession in Victoria
Park, and continued to observe in Causeway Bay and Wan Chai,
along the procession route.
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7R JUL

BEEWEREFBERBREMETE4E  Mr Richard Yu (Secretary-General) and Dr Robert Chung (Director of the
SRR ERAE FAmRFEEe . University of Hong Kong Public Opinion Programme) announced the latest

m =

BEOATER o HENSE= AR results of the IPCC public opinion survey during a media briefing. The survey

BRI R AT - 5 71,0108 M F

was conducted through telephone interviews on a random sampling basis
in early March 2017, and 1,010 adults were interviewed. This year’s survey

SH = 7\ DDk L 2K Sy =N B . . . . \ .
/\ c WRBTARHEETENED  BEK results show improvements in public confidence in, perception of and
WEELLEFHYEERT ° satisfaction with the IPCC.

8A AUG
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BEMEER e TEMRFIEN - LRMPINAEEKAEE -
WX B RBAORMABE S BisH - TR B EE BARER AR

B 0 TR R BRITEBRIER o

1

Mr Larry Kwok Lam-kwong (Chairman) and 10 Members visited the EU HKI. Representatives of the EU gave a presentation to
Members on the work of the EU and complaints situation, and showed Members the gear used by the EU such as the arms
and body worn cameras. Council Members also took this opportunity to talk with frontline officers to understand the situation

they face in daily operation.
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Radio interview with the Chairman
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During an interview with Metro Radio, Mr Larry Kwok Lam-
kwong (Chairman) together with Ms Melissa Kaye Pang, IPCC
Member and co-host of the programme, elaborated on the
procedures adopted by the IPCC in vetting complaint cases
against the Police. Mr Kwok also shared with the audience
various challenges he faced since he took up the role of
Chairman in 2014.

HERATHESFENG
Media interviews with
Secretary-General and Observers
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Mr Richard Yu (Secretary-General), together with IPCC
Observers Mr George Tam Siu-ping and Mr Liu Kam-hing,
were interviewed by local newspapers. Apart from explaining
the functions and operations of the Observers Scheme, two

Observers also shared their firsthand experience of attending
interviews and observing collection of evidence by CAPO.
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